
Dear BOS, 

 

I understand the importance of the portal; having a completed application and processing these 

applications in a timely manner is a necessity. I would just like to express my concern about 

closing the portal after only 90 days. It would be one thing to expect a primary submission, but if 

"one signature" is missing, I find it problematic to consider it incomplete and therefore deny the 

permit if there is not time for re-submission.  

 

Considering the very low submission rate, I think an extension is prudent. 

 

With Respect, 

 

Lisa Lai 

 


